CAMBER
Citizens for Accurate Mail Ballot Election Results
2867 Tincup Circle
Boulder, CO 80305
303-494-1540
AlKolwicz@qwest.net
November 13, 2004

Ms. Linda Salas

Boulder County Clerk
1750 33rd St.
Boulder, CO 80301
Also via FAX (303) 413-7750 and e-mail
Dear Ms. Salas:

Pursuant to C.R.S. 24-72-203, also known as the Colorado Open Records Act, we request that you provide us with a copy of the 2004 Boulder County General Election computer file containing the scanned ballot images, and the computer file containing the record of votes that were counted for each ballot image.
We also request a copy of the computer files containing all election control data including logs, list of ballots printed, batch controls, absentee ballot request-fulfillment-reception-qualification, early voting tracking, and provisional ballot request-fulfillment-reception-qualification.

We also request a copy of the computer file containing the details of votes counted (including over and under votes per race and votes per contestant) for each race by precinct and each method of voting (early, absentee, precinct, provisional, and emergency) or the input to the program that calculates these data.
Since we are at a disadvantage in not knowing the proper identification of the subject files, we would like a detailed list of the file(s) that we are discussing.  What are the names of each file, the date created and date last updated, and the size of each file?

We assume that these files will be backed up before the Ballot Now and Tally equipment is shut down.  We ask that you comply with our request before these systems are shut down.  We are happy to work within your schedule to ensure that exporting the data we require does not interfere with the third part of the Logic & Accuracy Test or the integrity of the backup.
We request that there be no charges to us that are not approved in advance by me.

Thank you in advance for your prompt cooperation.

Respectfully,

Al Kolwicz

Executive Director, CAMBER 
cc:  
Robert J. Corry, Jr., Esq., Law firm of Corry and Fellows, LLP

Sheila Horton
